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Dr. Guzik,
	During the month of November the SPARTAN-V team has finalized the data analysis from flight and is in the midst of compiling the results into a final report. The Colorado HASP 2012 team has been meeting regularly to write the proposal for next year. 
	It looks like we have good data from both our gyroscopes and images for characterizing the spin rate of the balloon, and we are exploring ways in which we can determine the pendulum motion of the platform. Although a tracking system would have helped us to gather more star data, what we recorded was sufficient to determine the feasibility of a balloon based observatory. 
	If you have the time, could you send us the CSBF data on when ballast was released from the balloon? We have a couple images that display an oddly shaped streak of stars and it would be very interesting to correlate this with ballast weight release. 
	I’m looking forward to sending you our final report soon.	 
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